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Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Records & Reporting 90000
Attention: Director
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassce, FL. 32399-0850 June 11, 1997
Re: Application for Amendment of Certificate No. 363-W in Marion County, FL
By Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.
To Whom it May Concern:
Due to the difficulties in interpreting the above mentioned application caused by its
“improper format”, Spruce Creek South Utilities, Inc. objects 10 the application. As you
can see from the attached letter dated April 28", Spruce Creck requested additional
information regarding this application and was told that it would have to be renoticed.
We were also informed that Richard Redemann would be out of his office for over a
month. These factors have contributed to our decision to object to this application until
more accurate information regarding the desired territories and their legal descriptions are
renoticed.
s é-———)
Gregory M. Kelly
Development Coordinator
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J. TERRY DEASON
DIANE K. KIESLING

Mr. Greg Kelly

Creek South Utility, Inc.
17585 SE 102nd Avenue
Summerfield, Florida 34491

Re:  Application for amendment of Certificate No. 363-W in Marion County by Sunshine
Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.

Dear Mr. Kelly:

Per your request, enclosed are copies of the orders which have granted, transferred
or amended the territory of Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc,, (Sunshine). The
orders are; No. 11138, 9-3-82, No. 11680, 3-7-83, No. 14206, 3-21-85, No. 14978, 9-20-85,
No. 15296, 10-25-85, No. 17161, 2-6-87, No. 17733, 6-22-87, No. 18081, 9-1-87, No. 20707,
2-6-89, and No. 22239, 11-29-89.

As of Friday, April 25, the Commission had received a copy of Sunshine's notice of

amendment, but not the actual application. 1 have confirmed with the Legal

that the 30 day protest period begins from the date of the latest notice and not

from when the Commission receives the application. However, according to the engineer

who will be assigned the docket once the application is received, Richard Redemann, the
notice is not in the correct format and will need to be renoticed.

Hope this information is useful. If you have any further questions on Sunshine's

territory, you should probably contact Mr. Redemann at (904) 413-6999,
Billy Mesied Y13-kffe Segev-

Sincerely,
?Jr'm Chuma ‘%“9] .
Patricia Brady
Regulatory Analyst IV
Attachments
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¢  Richard Redemann, Division of Water and Wastewater
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